                                            Raghunathpur College
                                    Department Of Political Science
                                                        Notice

All students of the 1st semester who have taken new admission in this session 2021-2022 are informed that the verification on 27.09.2021 has been postponed due to some unavoidable circumstances. Instead, the verification will be held on 28.09.2021 at 11:00 o’clock in the college. Students are informed to be present on that day positively.

                                                                                          Purnima Chatterjee
                                                                                         (Assistant Professor)
                                                                        Department Of Political Science
